Settling-in Policy
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We aim to ensure your child’s introduction to our setting is as stress free as possible. We

recommend visiting the setting prior to registering your child. This helps to familiarise your child
with the setting, the staff, routines and the other children.

It is important for parents and staff to work together to help the child feel confident and settled.
This takes longer for some children and parents should not feel worried if their child takes a
while to settle. You must be prepared to accept that it may take some time for your child to
adjust to nursery. We find that leaving your child for short periods of time (settling in sessions)
eases the separation process for both parent and child.

Staff will message through the child’s individual care diary during their settling in time for an
update and reassurance.

Please remember the more your child comes and experiences the activities on offer the more
settled they will feel.

To book settling in sessions please speak to the manager.



